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Principal’s Message 
 
 
 
Happy New Year and welcome to 2024 at Red Wing Public School! 
 
We are looking forward to another calendar year together in our 
great school community. Winter has finally arrived and with it 
some cold temperatures and (thankfully) some snow with it.  
Students will be enjoying the winter days outside for their recesses 
and so we remind parents to make sure their children are properly 
dressed for the Saskatchewan winters we are accustomed to. This 
includes a winter jacket, snow pants, winter boots, gloves/mitts 
and toque. On days with extremely cold temperatures we do have 
students stay inside, doing our best to keep them active in the 
gym, hallways and in their classrooms. That being said, the  
students do go outside for the majority of the winter weather that 
we can expect over the next couple months so please send students 
with the appropriate clothing so they can be safe and have fun  
outside. 
 
January has seen all our basketball teams get rolling and with that, students in Grades 5-8 taking 
part on 5 different teams for this P4A season. This January will also see the start of our “Creative 
Club” which is an art focused club formed by Mrs. Black for students wanting to take part in a 
number of creative activities. The students will be part of the planning for activities in the  
coming weeks and we look forward to seeing some of their creations around the school! 
 
Congratulations to Mr. Bond and his wife Alycia on the birth of their son; Brooks Harwood 
Bond. Brooks joins his sister Brielle in keeping Mr. Bond on his toes these days when he’s not 
teaching PE with us at Red Wing PS. 
 
As we continue into our winter plans for activities include our annual skating sessions for all  
students at the NRRC Arena in February and the Gr. 5-8 trip to Wapiti Ski Valley for a day of  
skiing/snowboarding in early March. We are also working on plans for an activity day for the  
K-4 students during the winter months similar to previous years. Details to follow on these 
planned initiatives. 
 
Thank you again, the staff of Red Wing PS appreciate your continued support in caring for and 
educating our students!  
 

G. McGregor 



 

HOT MEAL ORDERS  

DUE JANUARY 18TH  

 HOT MEAL  JANUARY  25TH  

 

CHOICE OF POUTINE  

OR  

CHICKEN FINGERS AND FRIES 

STUDENT ACTIVITY FEES ARE NOW DUE 
KINDERGARTEN ˚15.00 
GRADE 1 –8 ˚30.00 
FEES CAN BE PAID TO SCHOOL CASH ONLINE OR AT THE OFFICE 
CASH OR CHEQUE. THESE FEES HELP  WITH EXTRA CURRICULAR  
ACTIVITIES AND SUPPLIES FOR THE SCHOOL. 

REMINDER  
REDWING  

PUBLIC SCHOOL IS A 
NUT 

FREE SCHOOL 
 

Just a reminder to parents and guardians, winter has arrived. Please make 
sure your child is dressed for the weather. The open fields in the playground 
make it feel a little colder than it is.  

 
PARENTS AND GUARDIANS PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD HAS A WATER BOTTLE 
HERE AT SCHOOL.  THERE IS A  WATER FILLING STATION TO FILL UP WATER BOTTLES 
ALSO PLEASE ENSURE THEY HAVE  UTENSILS WHEN NEEDED FOR YOUR CHILDS 
LUNCHES. 






